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Transfer Part of Kennedy Main Street Unionville Watermain on Carlton 

Road to City of Markham 

 

On September 28, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council authorize transfer of ownership of Kennedy Main Street Unionville Watermain 

on Carlton Road (63 metres of 400-millimetre polyvinyl chloride watermain and two 

valve chambers) to the City of Markham (as described in Appendix A). 

2. The Regional Solicitor prepare any necessary bylaws.  

3. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the City of Markham for information.  
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